

C&C Waste Management DBA CB3 Hauling 5526 N 10th St Mcallen, TX 78504 956 605 9966

City of Mission JP Terrazas, Assistant City Manager

July 31, 2024

Subject: Renewal of contract 23-466-07-14 RFB: Sludge Management Services from August 2024 to August 2025

Dear Mr. Terrazas,

We appreciate the opportunity the City of Mission has provided us with hauling your sludge. We feel we have developed a great working relationship with staff and the administration and would like to continue to service the city, if you would allow us to. Our rates will continue to be the same as in the original contract and bid. We will continue to work our hardest and provide the City the best service possible with the best rates possible. If you should need anything else from us, please do not hesitate to let us know. Thank you and we look forward to continuing to grow and work hand in hand with the City of Mission.

Thank you for considering C&C Waste Management DBA CB3 Hauling for your sludge hauling needs.

Sincerely,

Neil Chavez Chief Financial Officer C&C Waste Management DBA CB3 Hauling 956 605 9966